
 
 

 

Notice of Local Elections 

 
All members in good standing should be receiving an email regarding an election 

for possibly 2 positions on our executive. 1 election is for our vice president and the 

other election is for the service Health and Safety chair for the service bargaining 

unit.  

 

If you are in the service bargaining unit you will be receiving 2 emails to vote. 

Please click on the link, select your choice and submit.  

 

If you are in the clerical bargaining unit you will be receiving 1 email to vote on the 

vice president position. As stated above, click the link, select your choice and 

submit. 

 

If you are in the CCC bargaining unit you will be receiving 1 email to vote on the 

vice president position. As stated above, click the link, select your choice and 

submit. 

 

If you believe you are a member in good standing and did not receive an email to 

vote please forward your name and email address to admin@local1623.ca so that 

we can ensure you receive the ballots you are entitled to vote on. 

 

If you have any other questions or concerns regarding this process feel free to reach 

out to any executive member or use the email address above.  

 

The email is legitimate so please vote. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Your Local 1623 Executive   

mailto:admin@local1623.ca


 


